
ANNOUNCEMENTS  4-14-2024  
NEW HACKENSACK REFORMED CHURCH 
1580 Route 376, Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 

        (845)462-0810      office@nhrc-church.org 
 
 
WELCOME 

• Assisting with Worship today, is Deacon Jeff Wright. 
• The April Mission of the Month is Meals on Wheels of Wappingers. 

 
FLOWERS 

• The flowers on the communion table are in memory of Trudi & Joe Minotti 
from their family.  Family and friends will gather on Monday, April 15, 2024 
from 4 to 7 p.m. at Straub, Catalano & Halvey Funeral Home.  A Memorial 
service for Trudi will be held at the New Hackensack Reformed Church this 
coming Tuesday, April 16, at 10:00am. 
 

• The flowers in front of the pulpit are given by Roger Eddy in memory of 
Mary Eddy on the anniversary of her first year in heaven on April 13th.  
 

INTERESTED IN LEARNING MORE ABOUT NHRC? 
• We will have a get-acquainted session following church, TODAY.  Grab a 

cup of coffee and join Rev. Tamlyn for an informal meeting in the Library, 
adjacent to the Gathering Area.  If you’d like to learn more about New 
Hackensack Reformed Church, please join us. 

 
NEED A FAITH BOOST? 

• See the bulletin board in the Gathering Area.  Our Sunday School class 
has prepared Bible verses for you to take home.  Please take one! 

LOVE TO SING? 
• The choir would love to have you join them.  See Kris Rizzo after the service 

or call the church office. 
 
PIGGY BANK BAZAAR UPDATE 

• The Wednesday morning workshops, 9:30 AM, continue as the crew works 
on many projects.  The Bazaar is looking for a new Chairman and other 
Volunteers who will lead the many sub-committees. 

• Contact Franca Petrillo or Carol Ray for more information. 
 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL & CHILDREN AND WORSHIP   
• Children and Worship takes place in room 9 for ages 3 to 2nd grade. 
• Children younger than 3 may go to the Nursery. 
• Children and youth, 3rd through 8th grade will be dismissed during the 

Worship service to attend Sunday School, in the youth room.  
 
FRIENDSHIP SHEETS 

• In the center aisle ends of the pews, are Friendship pads.  After the 
greeting, please fill this out, pass it to the person sitting next to you, and 
then pass it back.  The sheets are collected at the end of the service.   This 
helps us keep track of members and also allows us to write a letter to 
visitors.  

 
 

“This is the day the Lord has made, let us rejoice and be glad in it”  Ps 118:24 
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